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‘The day the Lord created Hope was probably the day he created spring.’

The last lap of the academic session 2018-19 brought with it the second summative assessments
and the students appeared for their annual examinations. There was still the grand finale with
ioi n’ frolic of the




The entire school was geared up to the hilt, to enjoy the fun and excitement after the hectic "
schedule of the final exams. .

The thrilling and exhilarating entertainment however continued for the night camp that was
organized for students from Grades VI to XII. The school lawns were dotted with colorful tents
and sleeping bags that were set up by the students, who thoroughly enjoyed the sense of




Students often love field trips as they give them a chance to be out of the classroom and
experience something new. These trips are a way to bring the students closer together.

Day, the students of Elementary Years Programme visited ‘Let’em Play’ at MGF Metropolitan
Mall, Saket, New Delhi, as per their scheduled dates and days.

The staff of ‘Let’em Play’ welcomed the children and briefed them about the activities planned
for them. They divided the children into groups for various activities.

The activities not only helped the children to develop their psycho-somatic skills but it further
helped them to enhance their power of observation, critical thinking and creating memories for
along time, exploring the peak of their energy levels.




The students were delighted to see co-players of popular cartoon characters and danced with
them. They relished the meal served and displayed good mannerism by greeting and thanking
the staff.

It was a fun-filled day for all the children as they thoroughly enjoyed the activities and spent a
great time with their friends.

WILD CATS NCR BADMINTON LEAGUE CHAMPIONSHIP

This was indeed our first step towards global recognition besides being a great learning
experience for our students.
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CONTINUOUS PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

1. Mr. Vivek Mandal (IBDP Coordinator) attended the IB Global Conference 2019 held at
Hong Kong from 24" to 26" March 2019
. A Workshop by SHIN Education was attended by Mathematics teachers on 25 March 2019.

. Teacher’s Workshop on "Classroom management and bringing out the creativity” was
organised by the schooland conducted by Mrs. Mandira Bhardwaj for EYP and PYP teacher

on 27 March 20109.
. A Workshop on “Emotional Intelligence and mindfulness” by Circle of Life, a team of

psychologists, was attended by all teachers on 28 March 2019.

Suncitizens are all geared up for the new academic session 2019-20 with the theme ‘Nurture
Nature’.

All the best for the session ahead!




